30 July 2018



Mr R Leveson **By Email:**

fyi-request-8173-df08e062@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Leveson

INFORMATION REQUEST – Library Wage Levels

We write in response to your email dated 30 June 2018 (received by Council on 2 July 2018) in which you requested the following information:

- The number of people employed in your public library service.
- The number of people employed in your public library service being paid less than \$20.55 per hour.

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 ("LGOIMA") and respond as follows.

- The number of people employed in Council's public library service is 65.
- The number of people employed in your public library service being paid less than \$20.55 per hour **None**.

Yours faithfully

Jacinda Lean

Acting General Manager Chief Executive's Group